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91% of 2-17 year olds in Britain play games on a 
tablet or computer that have the ability to 
communicate with others and share personal 
information. 

 

Phones, apps, computers and gaming platforms 
aren’t dangerous, but how we use them can be. 

 



 





5 top tips for staying safe online. 
Students 
• Be aware of what you are sharing (e.g. pictures of yourself, your location/school 

etc) 
• Always set your ‘Privacy Settings’ to the highest possible (usually ‘Friends only’) 
• Only post things you would be happy with your family seeing 
• Turn off Location-based services 
• Only be ‘friends’ with people who you have actually met. 

 

Parents 
• Visit www.thinkuknow.co.uk with your child to understand what support there is 

available 
• Show an interest and learn about what your child does online 
• Stay in control where possible – keep phone chargers downstairs, turn your Wifi 

off at night. 
• Be there for your child to turn to 
• Education is always better than “You’re not doing this anymore!” 

 

If in doubt, you can always save a screenshot and bring into school or report to the 
above weblink or to CEOP for support – it is never too late!  

 




